
GLOBAL PRAYER NET 
Partnering through Prayer for Global Transformation 

January 14, 2020 

MISSIONARY PRAYER FOCUS 

Global Partners is asking for focused prayer this week for Don and 
Cheri Floyd, missionaries to Papua New Guinea.  

Don and Cheri each 
began to follow Jesus 
as teens—Don in 
Australia and Cheri in 
Tennessee. In 1989 
they met as volunteers 
in Papua New Guinea. 
In 1991 Don and Cheri 
married and began to 
serve The Wesleyan 
Church of Papua New 
Guinea fulltime.   

Don is a carpenter. He supports the Papua New Guinea Wesleyan 
Church through building, maintenance, and training men in these 
skills. Cheri is a keen supporter of women’s ministries in Papua New 
Guinea. The Floyds are passionate about community development, 
including health, education, access to technology, and clean water 
projects.   
The Floyds’ two older sons, Stephen (’96) and William (’99), have 
moved to America for university. Jono (’03) is still at home with Don 
and Cheri. 
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Prayer Points from Don and Cheri Floyd: 
• Praise God for bringing us back to Papua New Guinea (PNG) this 

past November for another term of service. Pray especially for 
Cheri as she focuses on trialing new courses this year in 
preparation for the launch of a new curriculum and program 
structure at the Bible college in 2021. 

• Pray for Principal Andy Kela as he leads the Wesleyan Bible 
College of PNG. Pray for National Superintendent Joel Ibanda as 
he leads the PNG Wesleyan churches. Pray that God would grant 
them wisdom in their roles. 

• Praise God for Wesleyan health workers and Wesleyan schools 
that provide health care and primary school education for 
thousands of people in the PNG Highlands. Pray for Don and the 
PNG carpenters who continue repairing (and sometimes 
demolishing) medical and school buildings that were damaged in 
the massive 2018 earthquake. 

• Please pray for Jono, our youngest son, who is enjoying being 
back in PNG. He starts the Southern Hemisphere school year on 
January 29. He is a distance education student, doing his lessons 
at home with Cheri as his supervisor. 

• Pray that Wesleyan church planters around PNG would be 
encouraged in their ministry. Praise God for new churches in Oro 
province, church planter Garry in Madang province, and several 
others. Pray that many people would become faithful followers of 
Jesus as a result of these new congregations. 

Find Don and Cheri Floyd on the Global Partners  
website at gponline.org/0424.  

 
Emails:  

don.floyd@gponline.org  
cheri.floyd@gponline.org  
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